UAE President welcomes Ruler of Umm Al Qaiwain

22 March 2024 | ⊙ Abu Dhabi

President His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan today welcomed His Highness Sheikh Saud bin Rashid Al Mu'alla, Supreme Council Member and Ruler of Umm Al Qaiwain.

They exchanged greetings on the occasion of the holy month of Ramadan and prayed to God Almighty, asking for His blessings to bring goodness and prosperity.

They also prayed for the continued security and prosperity of the UAE and its people. During the meeting at Qasr Al Bateen in Abu Dhabi, they engaged in brotherly and friendly discussions and greeted guests, including sheikhs and citizens. Those in attendance performed the Maghrib prayer and joined the Iftar banquet hosted by His Highness the President.

Also in attendance were H.H. Sheikh Khaled bin Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan, Crown Prince of Abu Dhabi; H.H. Sheikh Hamdan bin Zayed Al Nahyan, Ruler's Representative in Al Dhafra Region; H.H. Sheikh Suroor bin Mohammed Al Nahyan; H.H. Lt. General Sheikh Saif bin Zayed Al Nahyan, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of the Interior; H.H. Sheikh Hamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan; H.H. Sheikh Khalid bin Zayed Al Nahyan, Chairman of the Board of Zayed Higher Organisation for People of Determination (ZHO); H.H. Sheikh Hamdan bin Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan; and Sheikh Mohammed bin Hamad bin Tahnoun Al Nahyan, Advisor for Special Affairs at the Presidential Court

https://www.mohamedbinzayed.ae